
 
 

 

 

ADVISORY ON THE OBSERVANCE OF THE HOLY WEEK 
 
 
 

Everyone is informed that the Embassy will be closed on 14-15 April 2022 in observance 
of Maundy Thursday and Good Friday. Only those who would like to conduct overseas 
voting for the 2022 National Elections will be allowed to enter into the Embassy premises 
during those dates. 
 
The Embassy will resume its regular operations on Monday, 18 April 2022. 
 
Assistance to Nationals Hotline is on call during holidays, with the following mobile number: 
+919910797014 
 
 
Other inquiries for Consular services may be sent via:    
consularinquiriestophembassy@gmail.com 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
12 April 2022 


